
Update for Pewsey Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Woodborough Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

9th September 2013 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• 20 mph zone around School / Smithy Lane Crossroads 
 

 

• Significant Flooding problems at Smithy Lane crossroads  
 

 

• Development of Village Plan  
 

 
Projects  
 

 

• 20 mph zone - - discussions with all parties are moving ahead. It is hoped that a 
favourable decision will be made soon. All parties (Parish Council, 
Woodborough Road Safety Group, CATG & Wilts Council) are involved. 

 

• There are other flooding problems in the village but the significant location is at 
the Smithy La. crossroads. All parties have been alerted but action is too slow. A 
sketch of the drainage points is attached showing why the water collects as it 
does. Photographs are also attached. 

      We await advice and action from Wilts Council. 
 

 

• The Village Plan Questionnaire has been distributed to all households. With a 
35% response we are now in a position to incorporate the views and opinions 
into our plan. A draft plan will be produced for the villagers. Eventually we will 
publish the plan and lodge it with Wilts Council. 
 
 
 
 

 
Signed:      Jim Fletcher (Cllr) 

Date:          23rd Aug ‘13 
 

 
     


